From: Nina Wilson

To: West Burton C
Subject: West Burton C - Written Questions & Request for Information (Ref: 20022801)
Date: 04 December 2019 11:23:32

Dear Sir/Madam,

With regards to the above consultation NCC have considered the questions and have one
comment to make at this stage.

The Flood Risk Assessment is comprehensive and covers all the points we would expect. If the
application is developed in line with the RA there should be no issues at all with regards to
surface water.

Regards

Nina Wilson
Principal Planner (Policy)
0115977 3793

The following message has been applied automatically, to promote news and information from
Nottinghamshire County Council about events and services:

Looking for things to do with the family over the festive holidays? There’s lots on over winter: take a
look at our Christmas holiday events and activities page for some ideas.

Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all
personal information is kept confidential and safe — for more details see

https://www .nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it
without making copies or using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware
that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may
have to be disclosed in response to a request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission,
you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County
Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy

Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.
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